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July 15, 1980

Dr. Peter Montague, Project Director
National Campaign for Radioactive Waste Safety
29 Pine Knoll Drive IN RESPONSE REFER.

Lawrenceville, NJ 08648 TO F0IA-80-349

Dear Dr. Montague:

This is in response to your letter of June 23, 1980, in which you requested,
pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of " Submerged Demineralizer
System Technical f. valuation Report." , -

w
This document has already been made available for public inspection and
copying under Accession No. 80-041-60290 at the NRC Public Document Room 4.

(PDR), 1717 H Street, N.W., Washington, DC 20555. The charge for
reproducing records located in the PDR is eight cents ($0.08) per page,
as specified in 10 CFR 9.14(a). Copies of this document can be purchased
by writing directly to the PDR. The document contains 72 pages. Upon
your agreement to pay the reproduction charges, the PDR will arrange for
the records to be reproduced by Potomac Research, Inc. , a private reproduction
contractor servicing the PDR. You will be billed by Potomac Research,
Inc. , for the reproduction charges, plus tax and postage.

Sincerel ,

J. . Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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